MARIN COUNTY MEMORANDUM
PARKS

PRESERVATION-RECREATION
www.marincountyparks.org Marin County Parks, 3501 Civic Center Dr, Suite 260, San Rafael, CA 94903

DATE: October 27. 2017
TO: Bolinas Lagoon Advisory Council
FROM: James Raives, Senior Open Space Planner

SUBJECT: Bolinas Lagoon Information Brochure

RECOMMENDATION
Authorize the Chair to sign a letter and incorporate it into the first Bolinas Lagoon informational brochure.

DISCUSSION

Marin County Parks is working with One Tam and Greater Farallones Association to develop printed
materials about the Bolinas Lagoon restoration effort. The goal of these pamphlets is to inform and
educate partners, community members, potential future funders, and other interested parties about the
current and future status of the Bolinas Lagoon restoration projects. The first of these documents will be
an informational brochure that complements the 2008 Bolinas Lagoon Ecosystem Restoration Project,
Recommendations for Restoration and Management (also known as the “Locally Preferred Plan”). The
new brochure will include sections that describe the landscape, history, and partners that have worked to
protect the lagoon. The brochure will also highlight the goals and objectives of existing and future
restoration projects.

The draft pamphlet will include an introductory letter from the Bolinas Lagoon Advisory Council. The
purpose of this letter is to encourage others to get involved in the process and support the protection and
restoration of the lagoon.



